
08/04/2019 

MRS Sarah Symons 
- 16 Johnson Street ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
sarahsymons@live.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Freshwater Village is already overpopulated and more apartments on the way. Accessing the 
shops, parking and the roads into and out of the village is already near impossible on the 
weekends. This proposed recreational facility will only make things worse.
This type of facility is much better suited to Brookvale, alongside venues like jumped, etc 
where they can cater to the influx of people on the weekends on the back of birthday parties 
etc at these centres. 
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